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States across the U.S. are continuing to adopt revisions to Article 9 that

could impact the content of repossession notices. All states are expected to

adopt these changes by 2025. Do you need to update your notices? Is there

a multistate compliance solution during this awkward uptake period as some

states have adopted the revisions and others have not? Join Anastasia Caton

from Hudson Cook for a discussion of the changes and ways your business

can get ahead of them.
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